
From: Joel Gibbs 
Sent: March-05-19 9:34 PM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Public Delegation for March 11th Council Meeting 

Hi,
I would like to speak to the Burnaby city council on March 11th about issues around 
transparency and supporting inclusive public engagement in city processes. 
I would also like to speak about our climate crisis during my time. 

Thank you, 
Joel Gibbs 

 

DELEGATION
2019 MARCH 25

Note from City Clerk's Office:
Mr. Gibbs, as a member of the
Environment and Social Planning
Committee, will bring the climate
crisis matter to the attention of the
Committee.

Copied to:
City Manager
Dir. Corporate Services




